Adam Solomon

B e
From: Frederick Brodsky <fredbrodsky@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 12:04 PM
To: Adam Solomon
Subject: [EXTERNAL:CAUTION!]- Wall of Honor

[::CAUTION!::] This email originated from outside The City of Fort Lauderdale. Do Not Reply, click links, or open
attachments from an unknown or suspicious origin. Confirm the email address is from an expected source before taking
action. Report any suspicious emails to spamadmin@fortlauderdale.gov

Dear Adam:

As we have discussed over the past several months, | reaffirm my commitment to fund the amount of $10,000 to create
a Wall of Honor to be located in the new Fort Lauderdale Police Headquarters building. The Wall of Honor will recognize
Fallen Heroes of the Department in addition to recognizing those officers who have served for a significant period of
time, such as more than 25 years, and retired honorably. We also discussed including police canines who had been
killed in the line of duty, but this decision will be made by the Department.

Please present my offer to the Fort Lauderdale City Commission for their acceptance and approval. Should you have nay
questions on this commitment, please contact me.

Kindest regards,

Fred
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